
 

 
 
 
To:   All Interested Parties  
 
Date:  October 7, 2024 
 
From:  Nancy Rideout, Purchasing Manager 
  Office: (902) 464-2000 ext. 2222 
  Email: nrideout@hrce.ca 
 
Re:  Notice of Upcoming Posting 
 
 
The Halifax Regional Centre Education (HRCE) wishes to advise the public of an 
upcoming RFP that will be issued within a few weeks. 
 

 
 
When ready, the RFP documents will be available for download from the tender 
section of HRCE’s website, located here:  
 
https://www.hrce.ca/about-hrce/financial-services/tenders/tender-listing 
 
 
Thank you, 
HRCE Procurement 
www.hrce.ca 
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